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From: hib4444 <hfb4444@comcast.net>
To: lelan4444 <lelan4444@aol.com>
Subject: Fwd: Interim Superintendent
Date: Wed, Aug 10, 2011 5:54 pm

From: hfb4444(@comcast.net

To: "Ann Wright" <ann_wright@comcast.net>, "ann and Michael Lane"
<am.lane@comcast.net>, "Megan Turnbull" <mmshea@chicagogsb.edu>, "Krista Butts"
<kbutts@orcsd.org>, "Jim Kach" <jkach55@gmail.com>, "jocelyn O'Quinn"
<joceoquinn@yahoo.com>, "Todd Allen" <tallen@orcsd.org>, "Sue Caswell"
<scaswell@orcsd.org>, "Danielle Bolduc" <dbolduc@orcsd.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2011 9:01:26 AM

Subject: Fwd: Interim Superintendent

Here is info you need to know. . just had a lot going in.business life.
THIS INFORMATION IS STILL CONFIDENTIAL.

Henry

Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2011 8:02:18 AM

Subject: Interim Superintendent

After many hours of thought and conversation with my family, I have decided to
withdraw my name as a candidate for the ORSD interim superintendent's position. In
recent weeks, my schedule has continued to fill with professional and personal
obligations that I feel a commitment to honor.

Rhoades Alderson and the folks from the Great Schools Partnership and the New
England Secondary School Consortium would be pleased to meet with the interim
superintendent and the board to offer counsel and thoughts about assisting with public
relations, policy, community forums, etc.

I was very impressed with the folks that were in attendance during my interview and

know that the board and administration will move the district forward in a positive
manner. Thanks so much for your considerations and hospitality. The very best to all.
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